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MCC Public Worship Services Are Temporarily Suspended 

Dear MCC Family, 

As concerns continue to mount regarding COVID-19, the Coronavirus, MCC is committed to caring for both 

our Church family and our Marysville community. Your MCC Elders have been in prayer and frequent 

conversation about how our Church should respond to this very fluid situation. As always, we want to be 

sensitive to the leading of God’s Spirit. 
 

Based on the latest information available from our government health experts, and after much prayer and 

careful deliberation, we have made the decision to temporarily suspend our Sunday worship services for 

Sunday, March 22nd, 29th and also April 5th. As of now, we fully intend to celebrate the 

resurrection of Jesus together on Easter Sunday, April 12th at 10:00. 
 

That being said, the doors to MCC will be OPEN every single Sunday from 10:00 – Noon for anyone who 

feels drawn by God to come here from prayer. Communion will be available in pre-sealed cups.   
 

While we won't meet together at MCC for worship as usual, we're excited to introduce an online version 

accessible from our main website, www.marysvillechristian.org This will include praise and worship, a 

communion meditation and a message from the Word of God. You will also find easy-to-follow instructions 

about how to set up online giving if you’re interested. 
 

We hope you will continue to support MCC through your tithes and offerings. Our mission, and expenses 

continue, whether we are meeting in person or not. You may either mail your check or bring your offering to the 

Church office “Joy Box”. You can also contribute online at the MCC website, which might be the most 

convenient and the most secure option. We are grateful for your generosity that allows us to continue to serve 

during these uncertain times. 
 

While no large gatherings will meet at MCC, our various Small Group studies may continue to meet. Check 

with the leader of your group or the church office for up-to-date information. We would urge you to use your 

best discretion about participating. Please do NOT participate if you are ill. 
 

As believers, we are called to be faithfully present when there is suffering. Those who follow Jesus have done 

this throughout generations. As we continue to LEARN more about Jesus, we will certainly LOVE more like 

Jesus, which will allow us to LOOK more like Jesus to those around us.  

 

Please contact an Elder if you have any needs – we are here to love, support and pray with you and will do our 

very best to help. We love you all very much and are eager to fellowship again with you soon. Meanwhile, may 

we all bring glory to God and His kingdom. Blessings to you all! 

 

Your MCC Elders 

http://www.marysvillechristian.org/

